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Pandemic Edition #2
Welcome OCP members!



I hope you are all safe and well during
stay at home.

While most things are in flux, your board
of directors is still working to keep OCP
moving forward through changing times.

Do you have any ideas, suggestions, or
input to help us help you?

With the pandemic, our calendar is pretty
much TBD for all events.

We re hoping to re-schedule the Pantera
Palooza for November time frame.

Future meeting site(s) is under
exploration.

Do you have suggestions?
Day/Time/Place?



1. OCP is proud of the follow charities we have
made donations to recently.

2. 

3. Children’s Hospital of Orange County (cash
donation)

2. Istituto Europeo di Design of Italy (cash
donation to a student scholarship)

3. Alzheimer’s Research of Orange County



(Pantera car show organized by OCP Board
Member Gayle Huff to raise funds)

4. Gary Sinise Foundation (cash donation)

5. Healthcare Workers (creating and donating
PPE’s by OCP Board Member Glen

Chancellor/GoEngineer)

Looks like Scott, John, and Bill & Cindy are regular hangouts at Ruby's
Keep it safe, guy's.

Your editor is still busy working to produce PPE
face shields for healthcare workers.

This project which includes:
GoEngineer/Stratasys/Boeing/Andretti

Motorsport/Jay Leno's Garage/McClaren/Ford,
and many more, has now produced over 250,000

PPE's for donation.



Please, visit  the Orange County Panteras

Peterson put out video from Kip Cyprus collection

Cyprus Collection part 2



FaceBook page.

I have recently taken charge of the page, as it
had been managed by POCA.

We now have more local functionality.

I've been encouraged to see over 500 visits in the
last couple of days.

Way to go, guys!

Please, feel free to post and communicate via our
FB page.

No Politics, please!

Watch for recent updates to club functions.




